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Comments: As a resident of Idaho, I am very concerned about the proposed open pit cyanide leach mine near

the headwaters of the South Fork of the Salmon River.  A mine would threaten the river quality, fisheries, and

recreation opportunities that this beautiful river offers.  In addition it could affect the local ecology, threatening

both plant and animal life.  Please do not approve this mine in this location.


